
 

 

 

 

 

 

Following Jesus The Good Shepherd in all we say and do. 

 

As a school we are aware that family circumstances are changing or have 

changed. We know how good you are at supporting us as a school. We want 

to do as much as we can to support all pupils in our school. One way we can 

do this is by using our Pupil Premium funding.  

It may be that you already have a child at this school and now have another 

sibling who has started this year, or your own circumstances have changed.  

Mrs Rainbow can help to answer any questions and help you apply for Pupil 

Premium. You can also apply online at 

www.northamptonshire.gov.uk/freeschoolmeals  
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http://www.northamptonshire.gov.uk/freeschoolmeals

